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	Topics of Discussion
	Recommendations
	Action Steps

	Demonstration Project Follow up
Rob Aseltine attended the workgroup to informed co-chairs and others of the need to suspend the Demonstration Project.  The decision to suspend the project is primarily based on the length of time it is taking to acquire signed MOUs from the participating agencies, the limited time remaining before the duration of the workgroups and need for deliverables, and the need to reassign the UCONN staff that were committed to the project.

The question was raised as to whether the initial timeline established to do the work was realistic.  The point was made that irrespective of the tight timeline, it is apparent that factors such as capacity and possible resistance to the data sharing effort may have contributed to the desired progress.
ECE Results Based Accountability Forum
A copy of the Population Report Card that was presented by the Cabinet co-chair, David Title, to the Appropriations was distributed.  The clarification was made that the data is just a snapshot of sample cohort data, not longitudinal.

 
	A report on the Demonstration Project to be presented to the full membership of the Cabinet.  The timeline, the process and some input as to what systems issues may have acted as barriers in this process should be included in that report.
The recommendation was made that agencies’ focus on the protection of client data should not be interpreted as resistance.

Recommendation made to have agencies share self-reflections on the issues, barriers and progress as participants in this project at the next meeting.

	Rob will complete a report of the process and lessons learned from the attempt to initiate the cross-agency data sharing for this discrete project. Project Director to request that Rob be placed on the Cabinet agenda to present the report in May.


